
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Next Breakfast Meeting  

Our next breakfast meeting is Wednesday, Jan. 
29 at 7:30 am in Cowley’s Irish Pub.  The 
program will feature Superintendent Bob 
Herrera speaking about the 2020 FPS Bond 
Proposal. 

Team Building Event –Jan. 26 
 

We had a great event. We had 35 kids 

participating. Because there were so 

many, Hans called his assistant David to 

help. They did a great job!  See the 

pictures.  Thanks for the Optimist leaders 

for this event, Bruce Fowler and Dennis 
Robinson. 

 

Valentine’s Fundraiser for CHW 

We will be at Cowley & Sons on Feb. 12 from 
7:00 pm to 9:30 pm.  It is a special Valentine’s 
Day unique dining experience.  This is a 
fundraiser for the Childhood Health & Wellness 
Run/Walk we will sponsor in May.  The dinner is 
$75 per person and you get a 4-course meal, 
wine tasting and get to take home a bottle of 
wine.  The details are attached. 

Last Week’s Meeting 

We honored the Farmington  

Hills Fireman of the Year. 
 

 

February Dates: 

Feb. 5 & 12 – No meetings 

Feb. 12 – recommend attending the State of the 
Cities meeting hosted by the Chamber of 

Commerce at 7:30 am, Holiday Inn/ Farmington 
Hills.  Tickets are $30. 

Feb. 19 – Jaycie Giordano will be our speaker 
from the Children’s Leukemia Society. 

Feb. 29 – 2nd Quarter District Meeting in 
Frankenmuth. 

Team Building Pictures: 
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